
 

  

 

Upcoming Planning Commission Workshop! 

See More Details for Time and Place Below 
 

Attention Communities of Lake Arrowhead, Hilltop, and Crest Forest 
 

Have you been wondering what's next now that the workshops are over?  

 

On Thursday, November 3, the Community Plans Team will present proposed land 

use map revisions by community. The presentation will also include a discussion of 

the values and aspirations identified by attendees at the community workshops. 

 

The Planning Commission Meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. November 3. 
 

The Community Plan Land Use Map workshop is scheduled to occur as Agenda Item 

#3.   

 

Planning Commission Report (Browse to find your community) 

  

 Where:  

 County of San Bernardino Government Center                          Covington 

Chambers - First Floor                                                        385 North Arrowhead 

Avenue                                                                San Bernardino, CA  92415 

Remote Video Conferencing Options (seating is limited): 

 Jerry Lewis High Desert Government Center                                                 15900 

Smoke Tree St, Hesperia, CA  92345 

 Bob Burke Joshua Tree County Government Center                  63665 

Twentynine Palms Highway, Joshua Tree, CA  92552 

The Planning Commission will not take a formal action at the workshop, but will 

provide the opportunity to comment on the proposed map revisions to be evaluated 

in land use modeling and environmental analysis for the Countywide Plan.  

 

Feedback from the Planning Commission and comments from the public will be 

summarized for review at a similar workshop planned for the Board of Supervisors 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zuXJ2GpyHwuwkk_-NdaiXFvxM5RjPdgw4mJDj9PHI5XmiwuUNqIfCSB1ld-e0NwfOXWmBgpdZWtOqizHk25Qj8c6TFY71WDuU-pWSLbpMFqvYF45vFE_vqcRpPwrihhmN8zbq7mip4PE5tFua3WORTWIKKbetez7sKcetewZKnVGLVdTmPxXWQ==&c=QoqJb_IPeYxwV64V60pmHndyoxBMsFtCUBsDSu3q7D8qnjEgpeStVQ==&ch=yA1R8SejGUAaR8q4iVwyHUDrIEhy5CQbiXt34Os96MS5nNYNo4i-5g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zuXJ2GpyHwuwkk_-NdaiXFvxM5RjPdgw4mJDj9PHI5XmiwuUNqIfCSB1ld-e0NwfXOpi6Ec4uXuzBO86x-OJ-vCrisAyoGRxlxg1RCyDJQ_SkzGpcsIf87akB1Ns9dofmQW-ZlmFidhUeQbLKwSfRXdhoarWHEK2cxjUqy4hmqZU8IHveHyxjw==&c=QoqJb_IPeYxwV64V60pmHndyoxBMsFtCUBsDSu3q7D8qnjEgpeStVQ==&ch=yA1R8SejGUAaR8q4iVwyHUDrIEhy5CQbiXt34Os96MS5nNYNo4i-5g==


later in the year.  

 

Final Land Use Map revisions will occur with adoption of the Countywide Plan in 

2018.   

 

Interested persons may submit questions or comments in writing prior to the meeting 

or may appear in person and be heard.  

 

If you would like to speak, you may come into the San Bernardino Government 

Center, Jerry Lewis High Desert Government Center, or the Bob Burke Joshua Tree 

County Government Center. 

 

Please note that while these offices will be open, space is limited and participants are 

encouraged to use the San Bernardino Government Center where more space is 

available. 

 

Wish to have more information? Visit: http://countywideplan.com/  
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